Meeting Date: 2016.10.11 (October)

The American Legion Brown-Guest Post 30 met at Road House Diner @ 6pm.

There were 9 people present that included five officers, two members and two visitors.
Commander Don Karasek opened the meeting and Chaplain Siebel lead the prayer.

The Flags were presented and the Pledge of Allegiance and Preamble were lead by Commander
Karasek.

The minutes of the previous meeting was read by officer Stephanie Griffin. Officer Keith Brown
moved the minutes be accepted and Vice Commander John Watts seconded it.

The financial report was read by Financial Officer Stephanie Griffin. Officer Keith Brown moved the
financial report be accepted and Vice Commander John Watts seconded it.

Member John Long said he had been an American Legion member in Missouri and he wanted to join
our post as a member.

Old Business was discussed.

Commander Karasek said he has not heard from the Oak Ridge Boys regarding donation of a signed
guitar.

The post letter head was discussed. The post voted that our business card would be used as letter head
and it would be centered on the top of the page. Officer Keith Brown moved it be accepted and Vice
Commander John Watts seconded it.

Vice Commander John Watts asked how our post could grow and suggested we have magnetic signs for
our cars. Officer Brown said we could put some of the post business cards on the bulletin board in
Laura Bivens' office. (Our VA Rep). We also talked about finding a bigger place to meet in case we get
more members to attend.

Vice Commander Watts passed out a member list and list of those who have memberships that have
expired. He stated that we need to contact as many on the lists as we can.

Commander Don Karasek introduced John Long to our officers. Vice Commander John Watts helped
with the paper work.

Officer Keith Brown moved the meeting be adjourned and Vice Commander John Watts seconded it.

Chaplain Seibel lead the group in prayer and dinner was served.



